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Interference with Child Custody 
 Richardson, TX 

 

   The Richardson Police are seeking the public’s assistance in locating 5-year-old 
Wendy Diaz.  She was last seen on April 20, 2012, in the custody of her 32-year-old 
father Jesus Diaz Garcia.  Mr. Garcia has failed to return the child to her mother in 
accordance with a court order.  He is currently wanted for interference with child 
custody.  Mr. Garcia may be headed to Mexico with her in an unknown type vehicle.  
Anyone with information is asked to contact the Richardson Police at 972-744-4801.    
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